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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Dave Reser, LC Representative 
Subject: Changes to Appendix D.0 and D.1.3.1 

 
Thanks to the British Library for the changes to this appendix, we agree with the proposal. 

 
Because the RDA Editor’s Guide says that citations should follow Chapter 14 of the 
Chicago Manual of Style, we suggest minor reformatting of the citation at D.1.2.3: 
 

See: “Appendix A: Multilevel Description” in: ISBD: International Standard 
Bibliographic Description, Consolidated ed., IFLA series on bibliographic control, vol. 
44 ( Berlin: De Gruyter Saur, 2011), 309-311.  Also available online at: 
http://www.ifla.org/files/assets/cataloguing/isbd/isbd-cons_20110321.pdf  

 
 

 


